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Seneca Falls- I recently spoke at ITT Goulds’ recent announcement of their decision to

expand their operations in Seneca Falls.  I was instrumental in putting together the state

funding incentives necessary to keep ITT Goulds Pumps here.  The expansion project will

include the construction of a Research and Development Facility as well as a new

manufacturing facility in Seneca Falls.  It will create 50 new jobs and retain over 100 key

positions in the company.

Pictured Left to Right are: David Warren; Senator Nozzolio; Steve Durham, ITT Goulds



Pumps Facility Manager; and Mison La-Seigna, President of United Steelworkers Local 3298.


